
Invitation to all Coastal clients, to participate in the annual Coast Crown Tenure 
Management Cost Survey 

 
Dear client, 

 

Please complete the survey for 2023, in accordance with the coastal cost survey instructions for 
2023. Refer to the website for these documents.  

 

For clients who have not been specifically requested to participate for the 2023 year, your 
submission can be restricted to the B schedules of tenure obligation adjustments (TOAs) and 
specified operations.  

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the program at: 
forclcs@victoria1.gov.bc.ca 

 

Thank You.  
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